
 
 

 

 

 

VERONA BASEBALL & SOFTBALL LEAGUE  

880 Bloomfield Avenue – VBSL Lock Box, Verona, New Jersey 07044 

board@veronabaseballsoftball.com                      

 

 

Dear VBSL Softball Family: 

 

The VBSL’s annual Softball Workout Day will be held this Sunday, February 8, 2015, at the Verona High 

School Annex gym. All 1
st
, 2

nd
 and 4

th
 graders who signed up for the spring 2015 season are required to 

attend. Additionally, any player in the 3
rd 

through 8
th

 grades who has never played in-town softball in 

Verona with the VBSL must attend. At this workout, each player will have the opportunity to demonstrate 

her skills in catching, throwing, and hitting a softball. The purpose of the workout is to aid the VBSL in 

creating parity with fair and equal teams in the respective leagues. 

  

The VBSL strongly urges parents and siblings to remain outside the workout area for safety reasons and 

to avoid injuries that could be caused by batted or thrown softballs. Each player’s workout will take 

between 10-40 minutes depending on the order in which she is called.  Specific time slots for individual 

players will be posted on the VBSL website on Friday, February 6, 2015.  The VBSL asks that families 

adhere to this schedule so that the workout can move efficiently. 

 

Any VBSL in-town or travel player, regardless of whether she is required to work out, who would like to 

try on uniform jerseys or pants for sizing purposes may do so at the workout between 2:00 and 3:00.  

Sample in-town and travel uniforms will be available during those times.    

 

The Softball Workout Day is the first sign that spring is just around the corner. We look forward to seeing 

everyone there. 

 

Thank you for your support of youth softball in Verona.   

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 
VBSL Softball 
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